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From the Principal 
 

Spring is in the air, the weather feels a little warmer, the birds are chirping in the 

morning, flowers are blooming and it is staying lighter for longer. 

We hope everyone is well and staying safe as we continue to navigate these   

uncertain times during Stage 4 lockdown. Stage 4 restrictions will be reviewed  

leading up to 13th September, schools will most likely remain in Remote       

Learning for the rest of this term. As soon as I receive any official advice about 

the transition back to Onsite Learning, we will communicate this to the school        

community.  Everyone is doing an amazing job during this challenging time and 

we all look forward to returning to Onsite Learning. 

Footy Day  
 
A highlight on the school calendar is our Annual Footy Day, which will be held    

virtually on Friday 11th September.  

Children can dress up in their Footy team colours, some of the activities and 

events include; students joining in their team club songs via WebEx rooms,     

mystery footballer competition, a virtual incursion and year levels have planned a 

variety of activities.   

Further details will be posted via Compass and Seesaw. 

2021 School Year 

If you have a child in Foundation to Year 5 who is not returning to PPS next year, 

could you please inform the office or the Class Teacher via email as soon as    

possible. This will assist with planning for class structures and staffing for 2021. 

 

If you have a child starting Foundation in 2021 and have not submitted an        

Enrolment Form and supporting documentation, please contact the office to      

advise by Friday September 4. Please note, 2021 Foundation Enrolments have 

already been confirmed. 

   
Father’s Day  

We wish all the Fathers and Father figures. (Father figures may include            

Stepfathers, Fathers-in-law, Guardians and Family friends), a very Happy        

Father’s Day for Sunday.  

Enjoy your weekend 

 

 

Leanne Bradney 

Principal 

September 3rd, 2020 
 



 

 

 

 

 


